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BOARD APPLAUDS SENATE’S MAINTENANCE PLAN 
 

(TOPEKA) – This afternoon Regent Nelson Galle, Chairman of the Kansas Board of 
Regents, issued the following statement regarding the Senate’s approval of a comprehensive 
higher education maintenance funding plan: 
 

“I applaud the Senate’s critical leadership on this vitally important issue.  In an 
impressive and bipartisan effort, the Senate approved a creative and visionary plan that combines 
strong funding components from proposals that have either been under consideration in the 
House or Senate, or advanced by the Governor.  Because the legislative session is in its twilight 
hours, I strongly encourage the House to look favorably upon this impressive Senate plan.” 
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For more information contact 
Kip Peterson, Director of Government Relations & Communications, at (785) 296-3421. 

 
 

Visit the Kansas Board of Regents on the Web at www.kansasregents.org. 
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